
N E W S L E T T E R

MPC INITIATIVES
MPC is actively engaged in hosting pre-
prom, a harm reduction initiative for Tri
County, Lakeview, and Greenville high
schools. Thanks to funding from the
Greenville Youth Advisory Council, this event
offers students a completely free
experience, including prom tickets,
chartered bus transportation, dinner, and
photos. 

“STRENGTH DOES NOT COME FROM SUBSTANCES. TRUE STRENGTH IS FOUND IN
THE COURAGE TO OVERCOME AND THRIVE WITHOUT THEM.” -ANON

APRIL 1, 2024

For questions or more information, please feel free to contact us at
coordinator@montcalmprevention.org or visit

MontcalmPrevention.org

DEA TAKEBACK
Additionally, MPC continues its efforts in promoting
drug takeback events. Our next event is scheduled

for April 27th from 10-1, located at the Mid-Michigan
District Health Department (615 N State St, Stanton,

MI 48888). These events play a crucial role in
preventing substance misuse and ensuring safe

disposal of unused medications. Recycling of sharps
within containers and Narcan distribution will also be

available. It will be a drive-through event, so
participants will not need to exit their vehicles.

VOLUNTEER
We are looking for two volunteers to help
with registration and chaperoning
Greenville High School’s pre-prom
experience on 4/20.

MONTCALM PREVENTION COLLABORATIVE’S MONTHLY

Join MPC and be part of a community
dedicated to promoting substance abuse
prevention and mental health wellness. As
a member, you’ll have the opportunity to
contribute to our initiatives, participate in
events, and connect with like-minded
individuals about making a positive impact!

http://montcalmprevention.org/

